24th March, 1942,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the
15th September last respecting the steamer ;
"GUATEMALA"™ ex "VALIENTE", I have to polnt out
that no further information has been received
from you in regard to this case, ana I chall therefore
be glad to hear from you on the matter as soon as
possible, ;

I take this opportunity to point out that
the Screwshaft Survey became due at the end of January
last, and I shall be glad to learn whether you are
able to obtain any information from the Owners'
local Representatives as to the arrangements proposed
to be made for the carrying out of this inspection.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faishfully,

Clerk to the /
Classification Committee, /

William Bennett, Esq.,
NEW YORK.
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